
 

Dear Resident, 
 

From 1st June 2019 you will need proof of residency within Monmouthshire to access our 

Household Waste Recycling Centres (HWRCs) at Llanfoist, Five Lanes, Mitchel Troy and 

Usk. 

Please find attached a permit which you must display in the windscreen of your vehicle 

when you visit so that the site operatives can easily identify you as a Monmouthshire 

resident. 

This scheme is being introduced as a result of a large number of non-residents of 

Monmouthshire using the HWRCs and aims to reduce costs and waiting times for 

residents. 

More information and our FAQs can be found at www.monmouthshire.gov.uk 

From 1st June, all sites are open daily from 8am to 5:50pm with the 

following exceptions: 

Llanfoist: Closed on Wednesdays 

Five Lanes: Closed on Thursdays 

Mitchel Troy: Closed on Mondays and Thursdays 

Usk: Closed on Tuesdays and Fridays 

 

   NO BUSINESS WASTE ACCEPTED 

URN… 

Household Waste Recycling Centre Permit 
Please display this permit in your windscreen when entering your local HWRC. 

Commercial vehicles used to deposit household waste at the HWRC must first obtain a “Van permit” to 

allow access into any HWRC.  For further information please visit www.monmouthshire.gov.uk          

Business waste will not be accepted at any site. 

                             Expires March 2022 
In using this permit residents agree to abide by the site rules, a copy of which can be obtained at 

www.monmouthshire.gov.uk  

http://www.monmouthshire.gov.uk

